

119992, Москва, Лужнецкая наб., д. 8. Тел./факс: (499) 557-0446, (495) 725-4683. www.sambo.ru sambo@sambo.ru 04/12/2016

INVITATION

Dear Mr. President of the National Deaf Sport Federation,

By the present invitation letter, the Russian Sambo Federation is honored to invite you and your National SAMBO Federation and National Deaf Sport Federation to participate in the **First International Deaf Sambo Tournament** that will be held in the city of Zelenograd, at Russia, from 03 to 06 February 2017.

The delegations may consist of a maximum of 41 people, as described in the Point 7 of the Competition Regulations, divided as follows:

Athletes: 18 (up to two for each weight category and discipline):

- -18 men;
- -18 women;
- Representatives: 1;
- -Coaches: 2;
- -Referees: 1;
- -Doctors: 1.

Total: 41

Please find attached the Competition Regulations and forms to be completed by the deadlines indicated in the documents.

If you need some additional information, please don't hesitate to contact the Organizing Committee via email (sambo_deaf@mail.com).

Best regards,

Member of Organizing Committee,

Both

Vasily Emelianov